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Crayke Church of England Primary School






Easingwold Road


Crayke






North Yorkshire   YO61 4TZ

Tel/Fax: 01347 821767


E.mail:  admin@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk

Website: craykeschool.org





Headteacher – Mr. Andrew Buttery BA (HONS), PGCE, NPQH  

2nd March 2016
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year Two,

I am writing to inform you that following contact from the DfE, our school has been selected to undertake the early administration of the KS1 (Key Stage 1) English grammar, punctuation and spelling test.  We will be required to administer this test between Monday 11th April and Friday 22nd April 2016.

The information our school provides is vitally important to ensure valid and reliable results for all pupils nationally.  The results from the early administration of the test will be used to set the expected standard for each of the KS1 tests, and to produce the raw score to scaled score conversion tables.
We will administer the national tests in both reading and mathematics, during the standard test window in May.
When making final teacher assessment judgements, we will take into account the fact that our pupils took the test in English grammar, punctuation and spelling early. This will mean that our children will have acquired additional knowledge and skills that will be used to inform final teacher assessments.
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely,
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Andrew Buttery

Headteacher
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